
New SRUC Academic Leadership

Scotland’s Rural College has appointed a new Head of Research and a new Head
of Learning and Teaching. 

Scots soil expert honoured by Swedes

One of Scotland’s leading soil scientists has been given the royal seal of
approval in Sweden.

Reaching for the Summit

A new teaching and events space is planned for Scotland’s Rural College Hill
and Mountain Research Centre, near Crianlarich in the Loch Lomond and
Trossachs National Park.

Pig-ture perfect for Chinese New Year

Chinese students Li Ningyi, left, and Wang Lingyi meet two Midlothian piglets
as China today (Tuesday 5 February) officially heralds the start of 2019 –
The Year of the Pig.

From Westminster to Oatridge

SRUC students discussed the future of Scottish Agriculture with a group of
MPs visiting Oatridge Campus on Monday 28 January.
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